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March 27, 2015




VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:	Burton Water Company - First Revised Sheet No. 5 Canceling Original Sheet No. 5; Second Revised Sheet No. 9 Canceling First Revised Sheet No. 9; First Revised Sheet No. 10 Canceling Original Sheet No. 10; First Revised Sheet No. 12 Canceling Original Sheet No. 12; First Revised Sheet No. 30 Canceling Original Sheet No. 30; Third Revised Sheet No. 40 Canceling Second Revised Sheet No. 40

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr. King:

	Attached for filing are the above-referenced tariff sheets.  The purpose of this filing is to add language concerning landlord and tenants, revise language concerning deposits, revise language concerning the discontinuance of service, change the service connection charge to labor and material plus federal income tax gross-up and increase the rates for the disconnection visit charge, account set-up charge and water availability letter charge. 

	Because the charges are applicable on a per-occurrence basis, no customer notice has been provided.  Customer notice will be provided prior to the application of the charges after the charges have been approved or allowed to become effective. 






	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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